
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF LA FERIA 

 
 
The City of La Feria will hold a public hearing concerning the proposed City of La Feria 
FY 2017/2018 Budget during a Special City Commission meeting that will be held on 
Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 6:30 P.M.  The purpose of the public hearing is to allow 
the public to comment on the proposed budget.  The public is invited to attend and 
participate during the public hearing.  If you are unable to attend this public hearing, you 
may address written comments to City Manager Jaime S. Sandoval, 115 E. Commercial 
Avenue, La Feria, Texas 78559. 


